Morrisville Borough 2023 Road Program
Hillcrest Avenue & N. Lafayette Avenue
September 11, 2023 to September 15, 2023

Morrisville Borough will be completing road resurfacing
on Hillcrest Avenue, from Barnsley Avenue to Stockham
Ave, and North Lafayette Avenue, from Hillcrest Avenue
to Clymer Avenue. Construction is tentatively scheduled
to begin on September 11, 2023, and will consist of
milling and paving of the roads. The work is anticipated
to take 4-5 days to complete, weather dependent.
Access will be limited to local traffic only. All street
parked vehicles should be removed between 6AM to
7PM during working days, any vehicles not relocated
will be towed at the owner’s expense. In addition, trash
and recycling on the effected roads will begin at 6AM to
not interfere with the work.




